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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kelly Brennan, Long Range Planner III 

DATE: January 4, 2024 

RE: 24TP003 – Citizens Advisory Committee Vacancy 

Recommendations 

The Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC) shall consist of individuals or organizations that 

represent any section of the Rapid City Metropolitan Area Transportation System.   Due 

to an oversight, two of our acting members of the CAC have not been officially appointed 

to the CAC.    

Staff recommends that the Executive Policy Committee approve Tim Rangitsch and Gary 

Wietgrefe as new CAC members.  Gary Wietgrefe has a background in the transportation 

and trucking industry.  His background and expertise would benefit the transportation and 

freight goals of the CAC committee.  Tim Rangitsch owns a bicycle shop and is a longtime 

advocate for the bicycle community.  Both candidates will make positive additions to the 

committee. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of appointments of Gary 

Wietgrefe and Tim Rangitsch to the Citizens Advisory Committee. 

 
 
 

 


